McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Gary Fisher <gfisher@permianoilfieldpartners.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 5:23 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Permian Qilfield Partners Screaming Vacuum #1, withdraw application

Due to the recent approval of the offsetting Mesquite Mel SWD #1, Permian Qilfield Partners would like to withdraw our
C-108 Application to Inject for the Screaming Vacuum #1 in Sect. 15, T25S, R32E.
Thank you,

Gary Fisher

Permian Oilfield Partners, LLC
PO Box 1220

Stephenville, TX 76401
(817)606-7630



